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A right royal time at Hengist Field Care Home

On Tuesday 5 May we were delighted to welcome some distinguished royal guests to Hengist Field Care Home.

The Queen and Prince Philip, Charles and Camilla, William, Harry and Kate were all kind enough to pop in to see our residents

for a chat and stop for paparazzi photos!

Our ladies and gents thought this was great fun and we enjoyed having the company of royals at our Home, with lots of curtseying

and clapping!

We also held a 'Hat Fun Day' for the day, so our staff looked full of razzmatazz in their sparkly hats; lots of fun and laughter all

around which was brilliant!

Thank you board

Our Senior Receptionist Wendy Wilkinson has created a lovely 'Thank you board' which displays all the messages of support we've

had from relatives and suppliers – as you can see it's packed full! The board is for all our staff to read and highlights how so many

people are supporting us within our Home.
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